UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATCRY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 6 1979

Tran®

SGPL :CRH
70-1739
,————
Tri-State Motor Transit Company
ATTN: Mr. Charles Mayer
Vice President, Nuclear Services
P. 0. Box 113
Joplin, Missouri 64801

Gentlemen:

This letter is in regard to your transportation security plan, Tri-State
Motor Transit Company Plan for the Protection of Special Nuclear Material
in Transit, dated March 5, 1974 as revised to October 28, 1976 and your
transportation contingency plan, Tri-State Motor Transit Company Contin-
gency Plan for Road Transportation, dated September 12, 1978.

We have determined that these pians meet the requirements of 10 CFR Parts
70.20a and 110.50 and accordingly are approved.

Since these plans contain information of a type specified in 10 CFR
2.790(d), they are deemed to be commercial or financial within the meaning
of 10 CFR Part 9.5(a)(4) and shall be subject to disclosure only in accord-
ance with the provisions of 10 CFR Part 9.12.

Sincerely,

/

/
/éuzé%f_fz,\
George/ W. McCorkle, Chief
Physical Security Licensing Branch

79081404577




